
Update to KubKar Races… 
 
Previous calendar indicated race night was Tuesday March 1st, and that has 
changed. 
 
It has been moved back, one week to Tuesday March 8th. 
 
Meeting will start early, as we will have Cubs from 5th and 26th Hamilton 
joining us, to have an Albion Mills Area Rally! ☺ 
 
So, PLEASE NOTE:  March 8th, 6:30pm arrival, and we hope to be done by 
9pm. 
 
Parents interested, are more than welcome to stay and watch, or stay and 
help! 
 
Bring pocket change, for snacks. Drinks and trophies will be provided. ☺ 


